
 I am a retired RN who depends on my rental homes for income. I went into this for fun and an 

investment. I do not need to keep these homes. I could just as well sell them which would impact 

housing and families to an even greater degree in Bend, OR! The problem is unfair legislation against 

landlords who are doing the best they can. Imposing these house bills would cause an even greater 

housing crunch because I feel many will sell their rentals in favor of easier investments. I also feel 

my home is mine and not the states and the regulation you propose would undermine my choices with 

my own home. My homes are my part to help people find a reasonably priced rental home in Bend, 

OR. Please do not impose these restrictions upon me and the other landlords here in Oregon. Vote 

No on HB 2004.! 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Anna Menanno 

annaban54@aol.com 

Greetings from Beautiful Bend OR 

 

mailto:annaban54@aol.com

